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«Contact»: 

The Village of Villa Park appreciates your interest in providing Phase II design engineering 
services for the Village of Villa Park.  After considering all proposals, your firm has been 
selected for the short-list for Phase II design engineering services. Listed in alphabetical order, 
the chosen firms are: 

 Baxter & Woodman, Inc. 

 Burns & McDonnell 

 Christopher B. Burke Engineering, Ltd. 

 Civiltech Engineering, Inc. 

 Hancock Engineering 

 RJN Group, Inc. 

 Strand Associates, Inc. 

 V3 Companies of Illinois, Ltd.. 

We thank you for your time preparing this submittal.  This list can also be found on the Requests 
for Qualifications page located at: (http://www.invillapark.com/771/Requests-for-Qualifications).  
Firms selected to perform Phase II design engineering services will be posted on the proper 
construction project web page. 

If you have any questions please contact the Public Works Department at (630) 834 8505. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Jeremie Lukowicz, P.E. 
Assistant Village Engineer  

 


